
From: Olson Sharicev. Emma rPerkins Cbie^ 
To: 
Cc: Wilson. Graham M. (Perkins Cole^ 
Subject: Correspondence regarding MUR 7492 
Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 2:06:15 PM 

Dear Mr. Jordan, 

We write as counsel to Ben McAdams, Friends of Ben McAdams, and Patrice Arent, concerning your 

correspondence regarding MUR 7492, dated February 6, 2019. We write to confirm that you should 

accept our response, dated October 17, 2018, as notice of the complaint and continue processing 

the matter in the ordinary course. 

Thank you, 

Emma 

Emma O. Sharkey | Perkins Cole LLP 
ASSOCIATE 
D. +1.202.654.1798 
E. EQl5QnSharKev@wrkin5Wie.com 

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information, if you have received it in error, please advise the 
sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents. Thank you. 


